	Class:
	4
	Date 2.3.18
	

	Home Learning …

	At our school we value the partnership that we have with parents in supporting children's learning and development. We recognise and value the vital part parents play in their child's education. We believe that an effective partnership between the school and parents is essential and contributes to the success of our pupils. 

Your child’s class teacher has detailed some of this week’s activities in school. Your child would benefit enormously from you discussing these with them through the week and helping us to practise new skills at home.


les with
Don’t forget …


Try to read each night and talk about what has been read.


Record when your child has read in their reading record.


Please practise times tables.


Please keep practising spellings.


Order school lunches through parent pay





Dear parents,





We have had a very busy first week back. The children worked really hard to improve their Roman newspaper reports at the start of the week and we have now started to look at our class book ‘The Demon Dentist’ by David Walliams in our english lessons. Next week we will exploring the different types of teeth that we have and writing an explanation text.





In maths we have finished looking at area and have moved onto fractions. The children have really impressed me with their existing knowledge and over the next week we will be looking at finding equivalent fractions.





As we are trying to cut down on our use of paper, the depth homework, english homework and spellings for this half term can all be found on the school website on our class page. If you have any problems accessing this, please let me know. You can also access the medium term plan for this half term on the class page.





From now on the homelearning sheets will also be uploaded to the class page  weekly to save on paper.





Please remember to send your child in with a pair of wellies/alternative pair of shoes on Wednesdays for lunchtimes in the paddock.


 


Kind regards,


Miss White and Mrs Beesley





NB-Children need their waterproof coats, book bags, bottles, reading books and reading records and their Home/School Journal every day.














